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Dear Panther Families, 

We are so proud your student is 
attending Rosemead High School.  
Thank you for all you do to support 
our school and our drive help your 
student reach their highest potential.  

As we move forward this year we have two main themes.  
One, our instructional focus is on Listening and Speaking.  
Do all you can to encourage this at home and support this 
theme.  Second, our goal is that “All who enter Rosemead 
High School will feel welcomed, loved, and supported.”  Let 
us know how we’re doing and how we can make you and 
your student feel this way.

Additionally, as we have just ended the first grading period it 
is very important that you check with your child and work 
with them on their grades and their attendance.  I cannot 
emphasize enough the partnership we have with you and 
your children.  Attending every day will help them get the 
education they need.  Your connection with their teacher and 
being involved in the education of your child is of the 
upmost importance.  Please ensure this partnership by 
getting logged onto School Loop, joining PTSA, and coming 
to our ELAC and/or Site Council meetings.

 Our next “Doughnuts with the  Doc”, an informal meeting 
where I give information about the school and answer your 
questions will be on Saturday, October 12 from 9:00 to 10:30 
in room 10, the parent center.

Sincerely,

Brian Bristol
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Message from the 
Parent Center 

Hello Parents! 

First and foremost, I would like 
to thank the parents who had the 
opportunity to make it out to 
both our Back to School Night 
and our Title I meeting.  At RHS 
we know that your time is 
valuable and we greatly 
appreciate the support you 
provide our school and our 
students.   

On Saturday, October 18th our 
district will be hosting the 2nd 
annual College and Career 
Conference.  This is an 
opportunity for both parents and 
students to attend a variety of 
informational workshops as well 
as a resource fair in the 
afternoon.  If you would like 
more information or interested in 
signing up, please call me at 
626.286.3141 ext: 2864 or email 
me at 
vanessa.salazarver@emuhsd.org.  

Sincerely, 

Vanessa Salazar 

RHS 
Tales & Paws  

October 2019
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1:1 is a brand new initiative that EMUHSD has undertaken for the 2019-2020 school year. Each student in the 

district has been given a chromebook to use as a tool to help them complete classwork and be connected to the 

world via the internet. RHS is excited about this initiative and teachers are already re-designing aspects of their 

classes to utilize these excellent learning tools. Just like a textbook, students are expected to bring their 

chromebooks to school every day because they will likely have to use it in almost every class.

Many students took advantage of the One Million Program and received a free MiFi device which gives them 

internet access at home. Unfortunately, this program is now closed and others that want to enroll will have to wait 

until next school year.

Students were given cases and chargers for each machine and are expected to keep the chromebook in the case at 

all times for safety and security. They are also expected to charge the machine every night before coming to school 

the next day. The charger for the machine can stay at home.

Should anything happen to the chromebook, we have repair services available and students will only be charged 

for repairs that are the result of their negligence. Cracked screens are the most expensive at $80.00, but if the 

student keeps the machine in the case and handles it appropriately, the screen should not be in danger. If a student 

loses the chromebook the replacement fee is $325.  Please stress to your child the importance of knowing where 

his or her chromebook is at all times, so it isn’t left somewhere by accident. If the chromebook is stolen, a police 

report must be filed with your local law enforcement station or it will be considered lost and you will be charged 

the replacement fee.

Students should bring their machines to room 43 if they need anything repaired. We will give them a loaner 

machine to use while theirs is getting repaired.

         Ms. Hensley  

         Instructional Coach 
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CTE: Emily Chan Diaz 

AVID: Ivan Anaya 
English: David Gallardo 

English: Stephanie Cuevas 

ELD: Nhung “Amy” Le 
World Language: Madelyn Huynh 

Math: Danuska Cortez 

Math: Hang Tu 

VAPA: Henry Nguyen 
PE: Ramiro Cabrera  

Science: Kieran Lam 

Science: Samantha Morales 
Social Science: Josephine Barton 

Social Science: Erick Gutierrez 

On Sept 13, 2019, the Language and 
Cultural Center (LCC) hosted the first 
cultural event during lunch. More than 50 

students and staff came 
to celebrate the Mid-
Autumn Festival, also 
known as the Moon 
Festival. This festival, 
held on the 15th day 
of the 8th month of 
the lunar calendar,  is 
celebrated notably by 
the Chinese and 
Vietnamese people. 

Ms. Ana Ieng, the EL TOSA, prepared 
mooncakes and a variety of fruits for the 
special celebration. In addition, there was 
a mooncake tutorial for students to learn 
how to make mooncakes. Everyone who 
came had a fun experience. Some students 
already inquired about the next cultural 
event. All in all, the Language and 
Cultural Center will continue to promote 
multiculturalism and diversity 
appreciation.  
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Date Day Activities

3 Thursday Cash for College Night @ RHS 5:30 pm 

4 Friday Computer Technology Class for Parents (Spanish Only) 9:00 am Rm 63

8 Tuesday Coffee with the Cop @ 9:00 am in Rm 10

9 Wednesday ELAC Meeting @ 5:30 PM in Rm 43

9 Wednesday PTSA Meeting @ 6:30 PM in Rm 10

10 Thursday Parent Workshop: Understanding College Systems (Spanish) 9:00 am in 
room 10

12 Saturday Doughnuts with the Doc @ 9:00 am in Room 10 

15 Tuesday Parent Workshop: Understanding College Systems (English) 9:00 am in 
room 10

16 Wednesday PSAT all 10th Graders and Selected 11th Graders @ 8:00 am.

16 Wednesday Choir Concert @ 7:00 pm in the Auditorium

17 Thursday Great Shakeout 

18 Friday Blood Drive @ 8:00 am 

21 Monday Late Start: District Collaboration 

22 Tuesday Mental Health Parent Workshop: Anxiety (English and Spanish) @ 9:00 am 
in Rm 10

24 Thursday Student of the Month Luncheon 

25 Friday Computer Technology Class for Parents (Spanish Only) 9:00 am Rm 63

29 Tuesday Parent Workshop: University 101 @ 5:30 pm in Rm 10
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